
 
 

 

 

 

As part of the ongoing development of the Ward Village neighborhood, we wanted to share our regular 

update on area improvements that will be occurring in the coming months. Below is a map of the area 

with locations of work identified. 

 

 
Additional details regarding the scope and duration of the work are noted below: 

 
A. Victoria Ward Park overhead crane activity: 9/1/2020 to 3/31/2022 (one day per week).  

B. Kō‘ula project – under construction through Summer 2022 

C. Victoria Ward Park Makai – under construction through 2024 

D. Victoria Place – under construction through 2024 

E. Queen Street 12” Water Line – under construction through July 2022.  For questions on this project 
specifically, please contact: Naona Ferreira naona.ferreira@howardhughes.com 

F. Ward Centre – Archaeological Inventory Survey trench activity January 2022 through March 2022 

 
 
For any questions, please contact: Mei Parrish – mei.parrish@howardhughes.com 
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